From: Frydland, Judith 
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2017 1:49 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Simon, Mimi; Reynolds, Michael; Ullrich, Grant
Subject: FW: ECA Meeting

Hi Steve,

I, Mimi Simon, IPO, Mike Reynolds, Chief Electrical Inspector and Grant Ullrich, Deputy Commissioner all attended the ECA (Electrical Contractor’s Association) luncheon at Harry Carey’s in our official capacities on February 8th.  Thank you.

Judith Frydland

City of Chicago 

Building Commissioner

